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Voting by mail has been an effective means of voting in Oregon for many years. It is 

necessary to have an educated and active citizenship that votes for Democracy to 

flourish. Voting needs to be readily available and easy for all registered voters. For 

those of us who are older or who have disabilities that impact our ability to drive, 

stand in line, etc.. voting by mail is our primary and best option. I oppose any effort to 

eliminate, limit, or challenge voting by mail.  

 

Sincerely, 

Martha Hutchison 


